
Results from the CED General Meeting in Brussels

President Freddie Sloth-Lisbjerg 
re-elected 
The Council of European Dentists (CED) members, af� liate members and observers of national dental associations met in 

Brussels, Belgium, for their biannual General Meeting under the chairmanship of CED President Dr Freddie Sloth-Lisbjerg.

The November General Meeting held its 2024 board elections. 
Following the outcome of the session, current CED President 
Dr Freddie Sloth-Lisbjerg was reelected by General Meeting 
delegates for a second term, to be carried out until November 
2027. 

CED delegates also proceeded to reelect for a three-year 
mandate Dr Robin Foyle from the Irish Dental Association and 
Dr Anna Lella from the Polish Chamber of Physicians and Den-
tists, as well as elect and welcome incoming Dr Romy Ermler, 
from the German Dental Association (BZÄK).

The General Meeting was addressed by guest representatives 
from the European Dental Students’ Association (EDSA). Addi-
tionally, the CED welcomed guest delegates from the Israel 
Dental Association.

Statement on corporate dentistry 

During its General Meeting, the CED adopted its statement on 
corporate dentistry and the dental profession, outlining CED’s 
stance and core principles in relation to the current and future 
corporate dentistry status quo.

In addition to the Statement, the CED also proceeded to adopt 
a document on supporting and informing young dentists in rela-
tion to corporate dentistry. This document highlights some of the 
main principles for ensuring that young dentists 
are informed and aware of the topic of corporate 
dentistry at their respective national levels. Access
the CED document on supporting and informing 
young dentists in relation to corporate dentistry:
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Board of directors with—among others—Dr Freddie Sloth-Lisbjerg, Dr Robin Foyle, Dr Anna Lella, Dr Romy Ermler.
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